
                                                   

 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
 

CUSTOMER 
NOTICE 

 

You are now 
entering a 1m 

social distancing 
area 

 

Additional measures have been 
taken to control the spread of 

COVID-19  
 

If you require further information about the 
controls, please ask a member of staff 

 
More information is available from 
www.scotborders.gov.uk/coronavirus 


